
 
September 20, 2024 

 

Allocations of Nirsevimab (Beyfortus) 
Added to your Account! 
 
Dear VFC Provider, 
 
Nirsevimab (Beyfortus) is available to order through the VFC Program for all enrolled VFC 
Providers that serve VFC infants and toddlers eligible to receive the vaccine. Although 
adequate immunization supply is expected this season, California will receive product 
allocations from CDC every 2 weeks, from September 2024 through February 2025. Initial 
allocations received in September and early October will be allocated in phases to VFC 
providers, approximately every 2 weeks, to ramp up immunization inventories ahead of 
RSV season to prepare for administration starting in October. These doses are intended to 
build an initial supply for your practice ahead of RSV season, which typically starts in 
October and extends through the end of March in most of the continental U.S. Please 
order all the allocated doses to your location. 
 
If you are unable to submit an order for RSV doses due to an existing order for your 
account that is currently being fulfilled (i.e. status of Submitted, Assigned, Corrections 
Needed, Corrections Submitted, Pending, Approved), please contact our VFC Customer 
Service Center at 877-243-8832, select option 8, so one of our representatives can help 
you. Due to longer wait times to reach a representative, please feel free to email us at 
MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov with your PIN, Provider Location Name, and amounts 
requested for each Beyfortus product (50 mg and/or 100 mg) if that is easier. 
 
Submit your order as soon as possible, but no later than Tuesday, September 24 so that 
enough doses are ordered prior to our next CDC allocation. Any unordered allocations may 
be reallocated to other providers who are ready to order nirsevimab. 
 
As a reminder,  
 

Thank you, 
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California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
 

 
 

 

EZIZ.org 

 

mailto:MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov
http://www.eziz.org/

